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August 13, 2010

Florida DEP

Waste Management Division — HWRS, MS4560
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Ref: Cummins Power South LLC

Dear Sirs,

|, Brent Nozaki, a representative of Cummins Power South LLC, request the State of Florida to deactivate the
EPA ID numbers for the following locations:

FLD046702122 9910 E Hillsborough Avenue, Tampa, Hillsborough County, FL 33610

FLD981866718 9900 NW 77 Court, Hialeah Gardens, Dade County, FL 33016

FLD982091175 2050 W 21st Street, Jacksonville, Duval County, FL 32209

FLD982091282 4820 N Orange Blossom Trail, Orlando, Orange County, FL 32810

FLD982159162 2671 East Edison Ave, Fort Myers, Lee County, FL 33916

FLR000133629 321 SW. 52nd Avenue Ocala, Marion County, FL 34474

FLRO00147975 3777 Interstate Park Road North, West Palm Beach, Palm Beach County, FL
33404

If there are any questions, please contact me at 404-765-5131.

Sincerely,

F Vg,

Brent Nozaki, CHMM

FL DEP 0810



Peters, Yvonne

From: Peters, Yvonne

Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2010 4:10 PM

To: ‘brent. m.nozaki@cummins.com'

Subject: 8700-12FL Florida Notification of Regulated Waste Activity Form

Attachments: 8700-12FL.1-4-2009.pdf; 8700-12FL.1-4-09.Instructions.pdf; 8700-12FL.1-4-2009.Interactive

Buttons.pdf; New 8700-12FL ME Notification Flyer.pdf

Mr Nozaki,

Per our phone conversation, please find attached a copy of the Florida Notification of
Regulated Waste Activity form and instructions for your convenience and perusal. You
may type directly onto the form and save if for future reference,

You will need to submit a subsequent notification for each facility if any of the
following has changed since the last submission: changes in the facility name,
location, mailing address, business form, ownership or management control of the
facility or its operations; ownership of the real property (land) where the facility is
located; facility contact person; type or amount of regulated waste activity; going out
of business; tax default; or petition for bankruptcy protection. You can check your
current facility status on our website at:

http:/ /appprod.dep.state.fl.us /www RCRA /Reports/handler sel.asp.

Also per our conversation, please note that Florida does not “deactivate” EPA IDs.
EPA IDs may be closed if a facility has gone out of business or has moved to a new
location since EPA IDs are site-specific.

If your facilities generate any amount of hazardous waste they are considered CESQG.

Thank you and have a great day,

EPA ID Notification Coardinator
Bureau of Solid and Hazardous Waste
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
2600 Blair Stone Rd, MS 4560
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 245-8760

(850) 412-0403 FAX

ﬁ Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.



